
 

Local students receive $1,000 scholarships 
WADENA, Minn. – July 3, 2023 – Several local students received the Astera Health 
Foundation High School Scholarship. This scholarship was created to support area 
students pursuing a career in the medical field. Those students include:  

Perham  

Micah Thompson-Pre-Medicine   

University of Wisconsin – River Falls   

Wadena Deer Creek   

Rayna Udy-Nursing   

The College of St. Scholastica   

Sebeka   

Daphney Rathcke-Biology / Pre-Dental   

Minnesota State University - Moorhead   

Verndale  

Rebecca Stanley-Nursing   

Crown College   

Henning   

Faith Fisher-Speech Language Pathology   

Minnesota State University - Moorhead   

Bertha   

Elisa Knoll-Nursing   

University of Mary   



 

For more information about Foundation scholarships, visit asterahealth.org.  

 

ABOUT ASTERA HEALTH FOUNDATION 
The Astera Health Foundation is a private charity established in 1994 by the hospital to 
attract and administer charitable funds for the benefit of the communities and 
surrounding areas served by Astera Health. Tax deductible gifts support education, 
technology, patient care and equipment. Financial donations stay local and have a direct 
and lasting impact on your family, friends and neighbors. 
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